
ATTENTION  
If you fish, operate a snowmobile, all-terrain vehicle or 

otherwise recreate on the bay of Green Bay during 
periods of ice cover, please be aware!

For more information:  
(920) 492-4950  

www.news.uscg.mil/News-by-Re-
gion/9th-District-Great-Lakes

The Coast Guard 
will establish and 
maintain tracks 

through the ice from 
Rock Island Passage 
to the Fox River. The 
tracks through the 
ice will extend to 

Escanaba, Marinette-
Menominee, Sturgeon 

Bay and Green Bay.

SHIPPING CHANNELS WILL 

STAY OPEN THROUGHOUT 
JANUARY 2018

SHIPPING ROUTES

Prior to each ice breaking, a 72-hour 
advance notice to the public will occur 

via broadcast notice to mariners on VHF-
FM marine radio channel 16, 21 or 23, 

as well as public outreach through media 
notification and on Brown County Sheriff’s 

Office’s Facebook page.


